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Dear Sir or Madam,

By way of an objection to the current proposal, I think the current situation regarding
climate change and air quality require proper examination in order to draw a conclusion as
to the requirement for a massive change in the road network around Stonehenge.

The public were recently consulted by parliament on this matter via a citizens panel which
concluded that what 1s actually needed is less traffic and as soon as possible. Active travel
1s an NHS scheme aimed to improve well being of communities particularly those affected
by lung disease. The NHS intends to bring its costs down. As none of the above can be
facilitated by new road infrastucture which is well known achieves the opposite, I would
expect any business case to come up with a number of options designed to produce less
traffic, CO2, NOX and Particulate matter and costs to the NHS etc. I think it 1s National
Highways duty to choose the solution with the best outcomes for communities.

Secondly the world has changed after a pandemic and war in Ukraine and laying out such
costs may be counter to economic strategy going forward.

A solution that takes the above into account, in my opinion, would be easier for the public
to support.

Stuart Dixon






